
Standard Insurance Company  
1100 SW Sixth Avenue 
Portland OR 97204 
tel 800.247.6888 

SPECIAL COVID-19 NOTICE OF EXTENSION FOR RESPONSE 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we've extended your deadline to make a payment to 90 
days. This is reflected in the enclosed letter. 

If you have questions, please contact your insurance representative or contact us at 
Impacted@standard.com or 800.247.6888. For New York policies, please call 800.378.6058. 
Please include your name and policy number.  
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